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Dear	Organizing	Committee	Members	of	JCrete	2016,

Kolymvari	Junior	High	School	appreciates	your	most	kind	gift	at	JCrete	Conference	at	OAC	in	August.

Our	mission	 has	always	been	 to	 integrate	new	 technological	 trends	 in	 teaching.	We	 gratefully	acknowledge
your	generosity,	because	of	which	we	are	able	to	further	this	mission.

Thank	you	again	for	your	continuous	support,	which	we	regard	as	a	vote	for	confidence	in	our	school.	We	hope
that	you	will	continue	 to	partner	with	us	 in	our	commitment	 to	provide	quality	education	 to	our	students	in
2017	as	well.

On	 behalf	 of	 the	 school	 community,	 I	 am	 sending	 you	 our	 warmest	 wishes	 for	 a	 prosperous,	 happy	 and
successful	new	year.	Override	the	challenges	and	bring	in	the	changes	that	you	aspire	to	see.

It	will	be	a	great	pleasure	to	meet	you	again	in	summer.

	

Kindest	regards,

Headmaster	Stylianos	Papadakis

	


